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Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 

 

Present –Jeff Reynolds, Stan Besancon, Kip Penney (Knox), Mike Berry (Thorndike), Annie 

Sheble(Thorndike)(ALT), Meredith Coffin(Freedom), Dave McDaniel(Jackson), Paige 

Ziegler(Montville), Brian Gaudet(Unity), Robert Hogg(Troy), Sharon Hibbard(ALT Montville), 

Jon Benda(Unity)  

 

October 19th, 2017 

 

Meeting began at 6:57pm 

 

Motion made to approve the August minutes. Motion passed. 

 

Discussion of the 1,3,7 plastics stream. We are sending bales with Sullivans to EcoMaine. Our 

broker is currently not accepting them.  

 

Patron steps: Due to a recent fall we are considering adjustments to the steps.  

 

Motion made to address the step problem. Motion passed.  

 

Motion made to allow the managers and the safety committee to make a final decision on the 

problem with the steps. Project not to exceed $2000, materials provided by UARRC and donated 

labor. Motion passed. 

 

Discussion of the personnel committee and their annual employee review. 

 

Budget committee has met and will be prepared for November meeting. 

 

Motion made to adjourn. Motion passed. Meeting ended at 8:36pm. 
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